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From the Principal

PLP Reviews
We are right in the middle of our PLP review 
process. Thank you for everyone who has 
participated in their child’s PLP review 
meeting to reflect on how your child has 
progressed towards achieving his/her goals 
and look forward to how they can progress for 
the rest of the year. It is wonderful to see so 
many familiar faces again. Thank you also for 
those who updated any changes to their 
contact details. Just a reminder, any time you 
change your details (e.g. address, phone 
numbers or Child’s medication) please let the 
office know. There is still a week more of 
meetings, so we look forward to connecting 
with more of you soon. If you have not been 
able to make your child’s PLP meeting, please 
contact the school so we can arrange another 
time.

Vacant staffing positions
Havenlee School has two vacant positions that 
are in the process of merit selection.
· Assistant Principal Curriculum and 
Instruction (FTE 0.2)
· SLSO Health (FTE 1)
In the coming weeks we will be interviewing 
to fill these vacant positions.

Reminder…
School Photos are coming up on Monday 29 
August

Combined Education Week/Book Week 
Assembly
Education Week is an annual celebration of 
NSW public education and the achievements of 
our schools, students and education system. 
This year’s theme is ‘creating futures –
education changes lives’ and celebrates the 
quality education we provide and the 
opportunities available to everyone in NSW 
public education.
As mentioned in the last newsletter, Havenlee 
School has decided to combine Education Week 
and Book Week in week 6 of this term. This 
week we sent home a note inviting all parents, 
carers and families to the following:
Monday 22 August
· 11:45-12pm Light refreshments, outside Hall
· 12-12:30pm Education Week/ Book Week 
Assembly
· 12:30-12:55pm Open classrooms
Please remember to RSVP if you are intending 
to come. If you are coming you are required to 
wear a mask. If you have any COVID like 
symptoms please stay at home.
Students can wear Mufti in the theme of:
· Seniors: What they want to be when they 
leave school
· Juniors: book character or what they want to 
be when they leave school

Katrina Eyland 

Principal Havenlee School

Kind Regards,

mailto:havenlee-s.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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Havenlee Café

Myrtle will be running the Havenlee Café 

every Friday for lunch.

Please send your child’s order in their

communication book

3 x chicken nuggets $1.50

6 x chicken nugget $3.00

1 serve of chips
(with chicken salt) 

Tomato sauce

$1.00

50c
Barbeque sauce 50c

Chocolate milkshake $1.00

Strawberry milkshake $1.00

Up and Coming Events

Term 3 Week 5

Monday

Tuesday - Tuesday
Wednesday -
Thursday -

- P & C Monthly Meeting 9.15am

Term 3 Week 6
-
-

Wednesday -
Thursday -

Weeks 4-6- Respectful 
‘When I listen to others’

In weeks 4-6 of this term the PBL focus is 
respectful and students demonstrating 
listening to others. Explicit lessons are 
being taught in classrooms including 
responding to a cue, waiting for a cue and 
making eye contact. Listening to others can 
be demonstrated in classroom activities, 
office jobs, work crews and transitions. PBL 
tickets are given out to students using 
their listening skills. 
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Monday –
Tuesday – PLP Meetings
Wednesday – PLP Meetings
Thursday – PLP Meetings
Friday – ITP & PLP Meetings

Monday – Education/Book Week & ITP 
Meetings

Tuesday –
Wednesday – PLP Meetings
Thursday –PLP Meetings
Friday –
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Snuffle Mats

Snuffle mats are interactive feeding mats 
for dogs (can also be used for cats and
guinea pigs). It keeps them entertained
looking for food treats that you can hide
in the snuffle mat.

Our Year 12 students (and Myrtle) are
making snuffle mats to sell as gifts for 
pets. Money raised will support Vocational 
Education programs at Havenlee School.

Cost: $20 per snuffle mat (cash only)

Please phone the school office on 4421

3777 if you would like to purchase a 

snuffle mat or write a note in your child’s

communication book
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Chaplains Chat

Many of us have had to isolate this winter 
and in the last newsletter I mentioned how 
the students were learning to bake delicious 
Scones! I had a go at making them and they 
were great! I thought you might like the 
recipe which Heather has kindly shared with 
all of us.

I didn't realise it, but did you know that 
cooking is a fantastic way to learn about 
things like: hygiene, safety, maths, measuring, 
2D shapes and fine motor skills! Sounds like 
good brain food too!

Enjoy (especially with lashings of cream and 
jam)🙂

Julie
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Term 3 Whole School Reward

Havenlee’s Got Talent

Monday Week 10

Student only event 
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